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Overview of Today’s Discussion


� Focus of the Review 
� Summary of workgroup recommendations 
� Key issues to highlight 
� Key functional elements and timeline 
� Additional considerations 

� Additional recommendations from Bill Wehrum 
(Acting AA/OAR) and George Gray (AA/ORD) 

� Public outreach activities 



Focus of the Review


�	 Timeliness (i.e., how to complete the various NAAQS
reviews in the statutory 5-year period) 

�	 Consideration of the most up-to-date scientific information


�	 Differences between scientific and policy judgments 
�	 Defining and expressing uncertainties in scientific and

technical information 



Summary of workgroup recommendations
and key issues 
�	 Planning 
� One integrated plan, focused on key policy-relevant issues 

�	 Science Assessment

�	 Restructure Criteria Document to be a concise synthesis of the 

most policy-relevant science 
�	 Risk/Exposure Assessment 
� More concise document, focused on key results and uncertainties 

�	 Policy Assessment

�	 Replace Staff Paper with more narrowly focused policy assessment 

document 



Additional considerations


�	 Organizational, staffing, and resource implications 

�	 Development of state-of-the-art electronic database for

new science 
�	 Consider implications (for EPA and CASAC) of


conducting reviews of all NAAQS on 5-year cycles


�	 Consider formation of CASAC risk/exposure

subcommittee




Key Functional Elements in Alternative
NAAQS Process 



Timeline for Alternative NAAQS Process




Additional recommendations from George
Gray and Bill Wehrum 

�	 Appropriate for Policy Assessment to reflect Agency’s
views 
� At what point(s) is management input needed? 
�	 What level of review is appropriate? 

� Serious consideration to publishing Policy Assessment

as an advance notice of proposed rulemaking (ANPR) 




Public outreach


�	 Workgroup report recommended continuing dialogue with
the public on issues addressed in review, recognizing
limited opportunity to date 

�	 Gray/Wehrum memo also noted benefit from further
consultation with CASAC and the public 

�	 Public meeting (June 27, 2006)

�	 CASAC meeting (June 29, 2006)



